Knights Notes

Knights Breakfast

The next Knights breakfast will be held on January 11, 2015 after the 9:30AM Mass. There will be a menu in future bulletins.

The next Knights meeting will be on January 15, 2015 in the parish hall at 7:00PM.

Bingo

Join us for bingo Sunday afternoon from 2:00PM to 4:00PM in the parish hall. The jackpot has gone up to \$600.00. Join us for a fun afternoon and you could be the next big winner.

Poinsettia Donations

Poinsettia Donations	
Donated by:	In Memory of:
Betty Rouse	Michael and Jeffrey Rouse
Jeff Collier	Members of the O'Connor,
	Brennan and Collier families
Gene & Millie Wall	Tim Wall
Mary Banta	Dave Banta
Gordon & Judy	Family members
Schroeder	
Helen Troy	Wayne Troy and family
	members
Joan George	Al Welter, Margaret & Wilber
	McGaughey and Sally George
Jerry & Mary	Joan & Bob Scarbrough,
Kincaid	Katherine & Bob Bratt and
	Annette & Claude Kincaid
Sr. Kay Marie	Family, Friends and Sisters of
Duncan	St. Francis
	# # # # # # # # # # # # # # # # # # #
ž -	

Calendar and Offertory Envelope Information

The Offertory Envelopes are in the back of the church today. If you can't find your envelopes, please let us know and we will get them to you promptly.

We went with a different calendar supplier so the calendars will be here this week. Thank you for your patience.

MARRIED COUPLES – WANT TO GIVE A GIFT THAT KEEPS ON GIVING?

Register for the next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend – it's the best gift you'll ever give to each other and your marriage! Enjoy a **World Wide Marriage**Encounter weekend at Mt. Angel Abby Feb. 13-15th, 2015 and fill your holiday celebrations with even greater blessings. For more information call 503-853-2758 or apply on-line at www.rediscoverthespark.org

Religious Education

Reflection - December 28, 2014

In today's Gospel reading, Mary and Joseph presented Jesus to the Lord in the Temple when he was 40 days old. It was a way that Jewish parents consecrated their children to God and gave thanks and praise.

Two prophets, Simeon and Anna, were also at the Temple. As Jesus was brought into the Temple they both realized Jesus was the light of the nations.

A great big thank you to all who helped during the Children's Christmas Eve Mass. Thank you to Cindy Ratterman, Catalina Corona and Gerry Colton for directing the Music. Thank you to the youth who sang in the choir: Gracie Hardy, Katie Huntington, Victoria Rasmussen, Kade and Maddie Rudi, Gwen and Molly Rasmussen, Kate Norton, Colbi Bachman, Makenzie Flanagan and Yessenia and Angelina Sarmienta.

Also, thank you to all the youth who participated in the play, Bryson Bachman, Connor and Clark Norton, Chase Myatt, Cooper Colton, Fabian Arenas, Kate Norton, Gwen Rasmussen, Emese Marvin, Colbi Bachman and Maddie Rudi. It was a wonderful performance!

No RE classes or Choir on Wednesday, December 31st. Class will begin again on January 7, 2015.

Jesus is presented to the Lord in the Temple

When the day came to purify them according to the law of Moses, the couple brought him up to Jerusalem so that he could be presented to the Lord, for it is written in the law of the Lord, "Every first-born male shall be consecrated to the Lord." Luke 2:22-23

